
Staff Murder Mystery Evening 

‘Who Killed the Director?’ 

Friday 13th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Following on from the sell-out performances in 2018, the Whitehill staff have 

plucked up the courage to take to the stage once again, on behalf of the Friends’ 

Association, for your entertainment and amusement.  

 

An all-star cast will perform a classic ‘Who Done it’. Parents are invited to sit back, 

eat, drink and be merry and solve this murder mystery. 

 

The performance will take place on Friday 13th March starting at 7.30pm. 

 

Tickets for this production will be strictly limited and cost £10 each. Entry will include 

food which this time around will be jacket potatoes, meat / veggie chilli and/or 

cheese; something different from previous events. Guests are invited to bring their 

own ‘liquid refreshments’. 

 

Simply fill in the slip below and return to the school office together with payment. 

Please make cheques payable to Whitehill Junior School.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Steve Mills 

Headteacher (and BAFTA Nominee!) 

 

 

 

Murder Mystery Night – Friday 13th March 2020 

 

Please reserve me _______________ ticket(s) @ £10 

 

I enclose a cheque / cash for £__________ to cover the cost. 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name and Class: _____________________________________________ 

 

Please indicate how many vegetarian options you require.  


